COMMITTEE REPORT

THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF FINDLAY, OHIO

A COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE meeting was held on Tuesday, October 27, 2015, for
the Workforce Development Coalition to present to City Council their findings and
strategies to help address some pressing workforce needs for the short and long term.
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James P. SloughPresident of Council

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE DATED: October 27, 2015





